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STA Information Update – December 2021 

ISM sampling campaign 

The STA has decided to introduce an ISM sampling campaign beginning 

2022, with a sampling period from 1 January to 31 December. The STA 

decides on an area for sampling related to safety management systems for 

each year and provides the ROs with a form for the specific area, please see 

attached form for year 2022 regarding Mooring operations.  

The following procedure is to be applied:  

1. When performing ISM verification on board Swedish vessels during 

the sampling period, the RO-surveyor checks compliance within the 

predetermined area and fills in the form. This sampling should not 

take any major part of the planned verification.  

2. When completed, the form is sent to ro@transportstyrelsen.se. The 

surveyor may take a picture or scan the form and directly send it to 

the STA. The RO might decide to use a different form, in line with 

their organisations design requirements. The STA accept this as long 

as the correct information is provided in a clear format. 

3. The STA reports back on the result to the ROs during the following 

year.  

Annual reporting  

The STA is obligated to report to the European Commission according to 

the ISM Regulation No 336/2006 and ISPS Regulation No 725/2004.  

Please find enclosed documents to be filled in by the RO/RSO. Regarding 

the document pertaining ships under the ISPS Regulation 725/2004, please 

make all necessary changes so it reflects a snapshot of your fleet from 

31 December 2021 and mark all changed data in yellow. Please fill in all the 

documents related to year 2021 and send them to the STA at the latest on 

7 February 2022. 
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IMO Fuel Oil Consumption Database 

Due to the notice from IMO regarding earlier reporting to the Fuel Oil 

Consumption Database in GISIS (see STA Information Update – March 

2021), the STA hereby gives a gentle reminder to the ROs when submitting 

data on our behalf, to check whether the "Cruise passenger ship" or the "Ro-

ro passenger ship" category would be a more appropriate category before 

submitting data under the "Passenger ship" category. Please also note that 

different types of tankers should be reported under the "Tankers" category. 

*** 

 


